
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely half term, from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
 
31st October – Back to school 
 
2nd November – RWI information session for 
Reception parents and carers at 3.30pm, 
repeated at 5pm, in the Reception classroom 
 
November – Bonfire, Diwali and Thanksgiving 
celebrations 
 
19th December – theatre trip to The Lowry to 
watch ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’ (A letter 
will be sent out after half term.) 
 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Aria and Keiran 

 
 
 

  20th October 2023                              Term: Autumn 1   Week: Seven 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths at home 

This week we have been investigating AB 
repeating patterns. Hopefully you have seen 
the video on Seesaw explaining what we have 
been doing and how you can help your child 
at home. 

RWI 

This week we added the sounds r, j, v, y, and 
w to the sounds we have learnt so far. If you 
are able to join us on 2nd November at either 
3.30 pm or 5 pm I will be explaining more 
about the programme. 

This week we have enjoyed the stories 
‘Pumpkin Soup’ and ‘The Little Red Hen’. 
Yesterday the children worked together with 
Mrs Jesch to make their own pumpkin soup 
and accompanying bread rolls. It was lovely 
that so many children tried the soup, so much 
so that we had lots of empty bowls! The bread 
rolls were very popular too. 

 

 

 

 

Pants Are Private 

Due to time constraints this week we have 
planned to do our ‘Pants Are Private’ work 
after half term.  

 

Vocabulary of the week 

This week our special words are linked to the 
story ‘The Little Red Hen’. They are baking, 
ingredients, concocting, rising and unhelpful. 

After half term we would like to invite any 
family members who have community based 
roles to come and talk to us about their job. 
Pop us a note on Seesaw or let one of us 
know. 

Family Lunch 

It was lovely to welcome you into school this 
week for our family lunch. The children were 
very excited to show you what happens at 
lunchtime and how to clear your trays! 


